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April 10, 2018

Dear Dr. Sawyer:

I am pleased to submit an original research article titled: At- Risk Youth in an After-School Program: Structured vs. Unstructured Physical Activity for consideration for publication in The Physical Educator. 

We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication in TPE as it provides new insights into how after-school programs can serve to support physical activity opportunities for at-risk youth and how unstructured and structured physical activity contexts can be utilized within school-based physical education to enhance children’s physical activity engagement. The authors recognize that the manuscript is slightly above the advised page limit. For this we apologize. We welcome feedback and guidance from the editors and reviewers in how to enhance the paper (including brevity) without compromising the quality of the manuscript. 

The study presented in this manuscript was conducted following the receipt of Institutional Review Board approval. This manuscript has not been published and is not under consideration for publication elsewhere. Finally, we have no conflicts of interest to disclose.

Please direct all correspondence regarding this manuscript to me at the contact information provided in my signature. 

Thank you for your consideration.


Sincerely,


Christopher Kinder
Doctoral Candidate
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign
Kinesiology & Community Health
ckinder3@illinois.edu
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